
Monday, September 24, 2014 

Dear NUEA Members, 

By action of the NUEA Executive Board and the NUEA Representative assembly at the August 25 
meeting, you will be receiving 2 dues deduction holidays at the beginning of this year. The reason for 
this action again this year is the NUEA’s consistent commitment and good stewardship of your dues 
dollars. Normally, your yearly dues are spread out over 20 paychecks. This year, you will only have 18 
dues deduction paychecks. The first dues deduction will be October 17 and the last June 12.  

 Association dues for the 2014-2015 school  year are as follows: 

      2014-15 Dues  Your Dues Ded. Per Check 

 Full-time (51% -100%)   $746.54  $671.89 $37.32/check 

 

 Part-time (50%)    $399.77  $359.80 $19.99/check 

 

 Part-time (25%)    $227.14  $204.43 $ 11.35/check 

 

On behalf of the NUEA, 

Mark A. Bailey 

President 

Naperville Unit Education Association 

mbaileynuea@hotmail.com  

630-369-1555 
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